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He Is Exalted

Pastor Anthony -   Announcements and prayer  
       Living Hope 
       How Deep the Father’s Love 

Love You So Much 
The offering will be taken  

              Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate  

WAW-hook 

 Psalm 119:41-48   page 599  in the church Bible  
                                                                                       

 
Hymnal #353 Victory in Jesus vss 1,3 

      Hymnal   #45 Crown Him with Many Crowns vss 1,3, 

*Children and Worship for young children (ages 3 and older) will meet the storyteller at 
the back of the sanctuary right before the message is given, go to the Education Wing, 
have their worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the last 
hymns. Childcare is still available for those 2 years and younger. 

Mission Statement 
Together, we will 
       Follow Christ, 
         Share Christ’s love, and 
           Serve in the Power of Christ.                          
 
 



 

We look forward to having you worship and appreciate your presence 
with us. Your participation enriches our church! 
 
Today, when we celebrate communion, it is open to all who have put 
their trust in Jesus Christ; you do not need to be a member of this church 
to participate. 
 

Church Life will host Fellowship Time to celebrate College and High 
School Graduates: High School:  Aaron Jacobsen, Max Latta,  
Linnea Wasko, Paisley McMillan 
UNL:   Paige Liesveld and  Grace VanCott 

 
Sunday School will meet following fellowship time in the Education Wing. 
Room 6 will study a book on Acts, while Room 11 will study Growing in 
Discipleship. 
 
Consistory will meet at 6:30 p.m.  

Begin your week with prayer from 6 a.m. to 6:30 a.m.   
 

WinGS (Women in God’s Service) will meet on Tuesday, May 6. Eunice  
Cramer will lead the lesson on chapter 5, “Faith and Works”. 

join us as we anticipate the upcoming arrival of the newest member to 
the Holland Church family, Kaitlyn and Chase Berry’s baby boy! A co-ed 
baby shower will be held on Wednesday, May 7 at 7 p.m. They are 
registered on babylist.com .  When you get on the site, look for “baby 
registry” then enter their names. 
 

Holland Church Family, thank you all so much for your tremendous 
support of our camp and trip fundraiser!  We managed to beat Anthony’s 
record of $5000, Joy! Big thanks to WinGS for their donation and all the 
individuals who gave.  And for the prayers on our behalf.  Can’t wait to 
share how God works through these events! Chet Maendele 
 



Join our weekly ladies’ Bible study group every Wednesday at 6:45 p.m. 
beginning May 14th and running through the summer.  If you’ve been 
studying the Word for years or if you’re looking to start, all women are 
welcome.  Talk to Jamie Godtel with any questions. 
 
Thank you so very much to those who signed up to take the Toss Box 
contents to the Help Center. May is now covered, but there are lots of 
June spots still available.  

 
Vacation Bible School will be June 23—27 
Enrollment and volunteer sign-ups are on the Information Desk. 
Signups may also be found on our website www.thehollandchurch.org 

 
    Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber De Boer, 
and the P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld), Zac Emerson FAC,  
Brian Carlson, Biblical Counseling Hub 
     No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta 
Liesveld at Haven Manor, Hickman NE;  Merle and Marj Huenink at 
Pemberly Place A103, 7655 Archer Place, Lincoln NE. 68516  
 
Susan and Don O’Connor, whose nephew Daryl Zweerink, passed away.  
 
Barb Sears, whose husband Stan passed away.  Barb’s address is  11909 
James St. Rm. B12, Holland MI. 49424 
     
Ray Godtel is at Southlake Village, 9401 Andermatt Dr.,#402  
 Lincoln NE 68526  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve 
others, as faithful stewards of God’s grace.” –1 Peter 4:10 

You may access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

You may view past sermons on our YouTube Holland Church Nebraska 
streaming site. 

Contact information for Pastor Anthony 
402 984 3702 call or text him   
Church phone 402-792-2004 

 
 

Our Liturgical cloth is white for celebration, joy, purity, and victory! 
 

Hearing assist devices are available for use during the service.  Ask one of 
the people in the sound booth. They will help you. 

 

Information for the bulletin needs to be given to Carol Auman by 1 p.m.    
Thursday or placed on the calendar in Room 4. 

Information for the newsletter needs to be given to Carol Auman or Ann 
Wubbels on the last Thursday of every month by 1 p.m. 

 

SERVING TODAY NEXT WEEK 

Coffee Church Life  

Greeter 
May 

Laci Skarboe-Majorins 
 

June 
 

C/W Faye Weckle Judy Nyhof 

Sound/Streaming 

May 
Dick Marolf 

Natalie Gunther 
Max Latta 

June  
Dan Lange 

Jerry Prange 

Toss Box 
May 4 

Kevin Cramer 
              May 11 

Dan Lange 

Child Care   


